

- DIARY DATES

17 Mav

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 6:45pm in Council Chambers

17 May

Recycling Collection

COUNCILLORS -

Cr Rachel Kirby President

P: 08 9686 1160

E: crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Stuart Faulkner

Deputy President

P: 08 9686 1050

E: crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Tony Sachse

P: 08 9685 1257

E: crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Paul Gillett

P: 08 9686 2055

 $\hbox{\bf E: crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au}\\$

Cr Helen Shemeld

P: 08 9686 1054

E: crshemeld@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr John Beagley

P: 08 9685 1247

E: crbeagley@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Cr Callum Lumsden

P: 08 9686 1100

E: crlumsden@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au

Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE ——

10 May 2016

FEDERAL ELECTION POLLING PLACES

You may have recently received a letter from the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC) advising that there has been a review of polling places throughout Australia.

As a result a number of polling places will not be operating in the coming federal election.

For your information the following towns will have a polling place:

Bencubbin Community Resource Centre BENCUBBIN

Dowerin Community Resource Centre DOWERIN

Goomalling Sports Pavilion GOOMALLING

Koorda SES KOORDA

Merredin Court House MERREDIN

Mukinbudin Shire Office MUKINBUDIN

Don Mason Community Centre TRAYNING

Wyalkatchem District High School WYALKATCHEM

You will note that Beacon no longer have a polling place. As a result of these polling place changes, you may be eligible to register as a General Postal Voter (GPV). As a GPV, you will automatically be sent ballot papers as soon as possible after the declaration of nominations for a federal election.

There are a range of criteria that may enable you to register as a GPV, including one that applies to a voter whose principal place of residence is more than 20 kilometres from a polling place.

Application forms are available from the AEC website at www.aec.gov.au or by calling the AEC on 13 23 26.

CONTACT US









80 Monger Street, Bencubbin WA 6477 | Phone: 08 9685 1202 | Fax: 08 9685 1299 Email: admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au



Shire of Mt Marshall

— THE SANDALWOOD SHIRE —

AGED PERSONS UNIT AVAILABLE FOR RENT BROWN STREET, BENCUBBIN

The Shire of Mt Marshall has Unit 3 in the Bencubbin Aged Person's Village available for rent. The unit is one of four and is comprised of two bedrooms, one bathroom and carport.

Applications that meet the following selection criteria will be given priority:

- · 65 yrs of age or over
- · Disability
- Pensioner



Applicants will need to meet a Department of Housing and Income Criteria. Copies of the criteria and application forms can be obtained from the Shire Office. Enquiries can be made to Morgann Tranter, cso@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au or by calling the Shire Office on 9685 1202.

Applications should be submitted to the Shire of Mt Marshall by 4.00pm on **Friday 27th May 2016**. Unsuccessful applicants will be placed onto a waiting list.

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL

The next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held on Tuesday, 17 May at 6:45pm in Council Chambers, 80 Monger Street, Bencubbin. The agenda will be available on our website from Friday 13 May and public are welcome to attend. It would be appreciated if you wish to participate in public question time that you provide your question in writing either prior to or during the meeting.

